
 

    
 

Please follow the headteacher on Twitter @StJosephsLeigh 

Friday 19th July 2019   

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                               Summer 2 Week 7 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
A message from the Headteacher 
Another school year has come to an end. A lot of memories created, love shared and ‘Sticky knowledge’ learnt. We 
are taller, wiser and hopefully happier as we enter a well-deserved holiday. Please keep Father Colin in your prayers 
and our Year 6 pupils who all move onto pastures new.  
Our children who achieved the Always Award were awarded their ‘Treat Afternoon’ yesterday afternoon. (Please see 
my Twitter page for photos) – a fun time had by all.  
We ended our week with our whole school End of Year Awards Assembly this morning – it is always a pleasure to 
hand out these awards to our children who have tried hard and achieved a lot. Please see below who won each 
award. Well done children! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done to each and every one of our children who have all had a successful year here at St Joseph’s. 
I would like to thank all our staff at school who have had a part to play in building our children’s self-confidence and 
motivation to succeed. Thank you also to all our Parents/Carers for working together with us. 
It is a happy end to another successful school year. HAPPY HOLIDAYS! 

Quote of the week                    
A Year 6 pupil said, 
‘I never thought I’d get a medal, but now I have got it, I am really happy.’ 
 
A Reception pupil said, 
‘Now I am a Good Shepherd I feel so happy and full of joy!’ 
 
Have a brilliant, fun-packed and safe Summer holidays everyone, with lots of family time. 
See you ‘bright and breezy’ in September for our first day back Tuesday 3rd September. 
 
Miss Daley 
 

Bonus Ball 
Number 23 

Congratulations to 
 Lucy Shepherd’s parents 

 
If you are interested in owning a 

number from September, please call 
into the office because we have 16 

available numbers. 
(£1 per week term time only - £25 prize) 

 
Thank you. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            
           AWARD                                 AWARDED TO                 YEAR GROUP 
 
Key Stage 1 
 
           KS1 Good Shepherd           Braydon Fleming             Reception 
           KS1 Come and See              Gabrielle Ngu                      Year 1 
 
      Most progress in Reading      Amelia Siewiorek               Year 1 
      Most progress in Writing       Raven McIntyre               Reception 
      Most progress in Maths             Myla Jones                        Year 1 
 
 
Key Stage 2 
 
         KS2 Good Shepherd                  Dylan Hoy                       Year 6 
         KS2 Come and See                     Paul Alex                        Year 6 
 
       Most progress in Reading         Jaxson Heald                   Year 4  
       Most progress in Writing          Aidan Wright                   Year 5 
       Most progress in Maths             Joshua Parr                     Year 6 
 
 
                 
 
 
  
 

 

MORE AWARDS 
 

Computing award 
Jerome Rex 

 
Scientist of the Year 

Daniel Eaton 
 

Learning Challenge 
Zuzanna Batruch 

 
Artist of the Year 

Bradley Weir 
 

Musician of the Year 
Amber Doherty 

 
Sports Personality 

Joseph Marsh 
 

Outdoor Pursuits award 
Olivia Taylor 

 

 


